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Sent Cc list via email 
June 3, 2025 
 
Mannie (Wallace) Bell 
Senior Manager, Environmental Compliance 
Reporting & Permitting Division 
Clean Harbors Environmental Services, Inc 
221 Sutton Street 
North Andover, MA 01845 
 
RE:  Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #ME0021571 
  Maine Waste Discharge License #W000647 
 
Dear Mr. Bell: 
 
The Department is in receipt of a May 21st electronic mail message confirming the termination of the 
above referenced permit/license for hydrostatic discharges from a fuel oil terminal and transfer 
facility that expired on March 20, 2025. It is our understanding there have not been any hydrostatic 
discharges for the past three years and there are no currently planned discharges from the permitted 
facility located at 17 Main Street in South Portland. We will be terminating the permit/license in our 
database so that Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) and billing statements are not sent to you in 
the future. 
 
By copy of this letter, we are notifying the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency that the MEPDES 
permit is being terminated. 
 
If hydrostatic testing should be conducted again, please be advised that a permit and or license will 
be required from this Department prior to and for any future discharge of pollutants from this facility 
to the surface waters or ground waters of the State of Maine, whether under current ownership or 
new ownership.  Any new permit or license would be based on the characteristics of the effluent 
being discharged and the impacts of the discharge on the quality of the receiving water. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact me by e-mail at 
laura.crossley@maine.gov or phone at 207-615-6711. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laura Crossley 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Water Quality 
 
cc: Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO Emily Cyr, DEP/SMRO  Charlene Moore, DEP/CMRO 
             Megan Griffin, DEP/CMRO Holliday Keen, DEP/SMRO  Chris Everette, DEP/CMRO
 Sandy Mojica, USEPA  Richard Carvalho, USEPA   

Mark L Theriault, Clean Harbors  
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